
From: Solaimanian, Jamal
To: Deardoff, Amy
Subject: FW: 4837-WR-2
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 3:55:29 PM

 
 

Jamal Solaimanian, Ph.D., P.E.
Engineering Supervisor
Office of Water Quality, ADEQ
501-682-0620
jamal@adeq.state.ar.us
 

From: Solaimanian, Jamal 
Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2017 3:55 PM
To: 'Kathy Bartlett'
Subject: RE: 4837-WR-2
 
Thanks. We will make a note of this.
 

Jamal Solaimanian, Ph.D., P.E.
Engineering Supervisor
Office of Water Quality, ADEQ
501-682-0620
jamal@adeq.state.ar.us
 

From: Kathy Bartlett [mailto:kathy@aquatechsys.com] 
Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2017 3:09 PM
To: Solaimanian, Jamal
Subject: 4837-WR-2
 
Jamal
 
In reading the emails that have been sent regarding this facility I see that both Colby and Tim
reviewed and stated they could not find any errors.  Below is the wording directly from the permit in
the Statement of Basis which was referenced by Dr. Mark Gross PE and also was my concern.  Not
sure if it matters to the ADEQ,  I just want to clarify that this is clearly only one Bioclere fixed film
treatment unit
 
10. Waste Treatment and Storage Components The minimum tank volume is 1,250 gallons for a 3-
bedroom home. Wastewater flows from the septic tanks to a common 8,000 gallon
equalization/recirculation tank. In addition to the treatment received in the septic tanks, wastewater
will be treated in two fixed film filters before it is dosed via a 4,000 gallon dosing tank to the drip-
irrigation system, which consists of drip tubing, a head control box, and associated connection
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Thank You
 
Kathy Bartlett
Internal Operations Manager
Aqua Tech Systems Inc.
www.aquatechsys.com
Direct: 479-530-5926
 
 

http://www.aquatechsys.com/

